
I am writing to express my full support of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. The project 

would finally address legacy mining issues that have been plaguing the site for decades and help secure 

the minerals we need for America's future. The company has shown its commitment to Valley County 

and the state of Idaho and I encourage you to adopt the proposed activities outlined in the company's 

2021 Modified Mine Plan during the permitting process. 

The permitting process has made the Stibnite Gold Project better. Perpetua Resources has listened to 

input from the public and regulators and found ways to reduce its project footprint, improve fish habitat 

and eliminate the need for long-term water treatment. Reviewing the Burntlog Road option in the 

SDEIS, it is clear to me the company plans to mine the area responsibly and minimize its environmental 

impacts. I hope the USFS will move this improved plan forward. 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit the Stibnite Gold Project. This project 

is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign countries for a critical 

mineral and cleans up the environment. The company also continued to refine its plan in response to 

the permitting process, so it has the smallest footprint possible and results in improved water quality 

conditions on site. 

Linda Dela Garza 


